
jFOI 3487 Docu~ 

Questions from previous hearings 

• On 17 April 2023, Treasury received the submissions that both COSBOA and 89 Degrees East 
had made to the Cyber Security Strategy Consultation, from Horne Affairs' Cyber Strategy 
team. 
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o On 12 September 2023, Horne Affairs published both submissions on its website -
2023-2030 Australian ... ~https://www,horneaffairs.gov.au/reports-and­
publications/subrnissions-and-discussion-papers/2023-2030-australian-cyber­
security-strategy-discussion-paper 

o The 89 Degrees East submission is badged with the "Cyber Wardens" logo and 
includes many of the same details as the proposal Treasury received from Minister 
Collins' offic~, 

• Treasury has not discussed the proposal with 89 Degrees East, nor met with them in relation 
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